
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
  
 

Back to learning! 
Reading- We will be reading stories 
about friendships and using “walk and 
talks” to do re‐tells.  Please ask your 
child about them!  
Writing- We will be writing about a 
special friend and completing a fall 
poem.  Stop in and check out our 
butterfly writings in the hall! 
Math- Both grade levels will be 
completing Unit 1.  This is a math review.  
Math homework will also be coming 
home every night starting this week! 
Science- Did your child tell you Miss 
Hazard’s butterflies hatched?  We’ve 
loved watching them grow and change!  
We will be continuing on with our life 
cycle study. 
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We have been learning about life 
cycles.  We’ve already studied 

butterflies and will be learning about 
frog and plant life cycles next. 

Spelling!
Please be sure your child completes one 

“Speller’s Choice” activity each night.  
The list of choices will change monthly! 

*Thursday Book Bags will start coming home 
this week.  Remember… they are to do 

together!  I hope your family will love reading 
the books and doing the activities!  They are 
due back to school the following TUESDAY. 

*Check out our website often for updates!  If 
you would NOT like your child featured on 

our site, please let me know. 

9/19‐ No school!  Fair day! 
9/23‐  Happy Birthday, Kinsey! 
9/24‐  Come cheer me and Mrs. 

McBride on as we milk a goat at the 
fair today… we want to bring the 

trophy home to Central!!   
9/29‐  Picture Day!  Send your 

money and order back soon! 

*Good work Jackson, Preston, Emily,  and 
Caylie on remembering school and 

classroom rules right away! 
*Jack… awesome handwriting!  Keep it 

up!   
*Everyone has had a GREAT first two 
weeks!  I’m looking forward to a great 

year! 


